
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

January 3, 2023 

Contact: Representative Bare, (608) 237-9180 

 

Mike Bare Inaugurated to Wisconsin State Assembly 

 

Madison – Today, Representative Mike Bare (D-Verona) took the oath of office to represent 

Wisconsin's 80th Assembly District.  

 

Representative Bare released the following statement: "I’m honored and excited to get to work 

representing the citizens of the 80th District. I look forward to working alongside my colleagues 

in the State Legislature to protect and strengthen our democracy, expand our rights, and invest in 

our communities." 

 

"I'd also like to congratulate Governor Evers, Lieutenant Governor Rodriguez, and all of my 

Legislative colleagues. I am excited to make progress on our challenges with the Evers-

Rodriguez Administration throughout the upcoming Legislative session." 

 

Representative Bare has been appointed to serve on four Assembly Committees: 

Assembly Committee on Rules 

Assembly Committee on Insurance 

Assembly Committee on Housing and Real Estate 

Assembly Committee on Forestry, Parks, and Outdoor Recreation 

 

Representative Bare is also welcoming Will Oemichen to his staff. Oemichen previously worked 

for a Democratic State Senator, worked on the 2022 Wisconsin Democratic coordinated 

campaign, and is an elected member of the Green County Board representing New Glarus. “I’m 

pleased to welcome Will to my team. He is a dedicated public servant the 80th District will be 

able to count on.” 

 

In the coming 2023-2024 Legislative Session, Representative Bare's office can be reached at 

(608) 237-9180 or Rep.Bare@legis.wisconsin.gov.  
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